
Message

From: Michael McClain [mcclain@adams.net]
Sent: 10/24/2014 1:06:09 PM
To: Marquez Jr, Fidel:(ComEd) [fidel.marquez@comed.com]
Subject: FW and

Obviously this came from our Friend and I have not heard anything from your staff._

Best, Mike

Michael F. McClain

Awerkamp & McClain, P.C.

P.O. Box 250

Quincy, IL 62306

Office Phone: 217-224-8606

Office Fax: 217-224-512.3

From: Michael McClain [mailto:mcclain@adams.net]

Sent: Sunday, October 19, 2014 9:03 AM

To: Fidel Marquez (Fidel.Marquez@ComEd.com)

Subject: and

Fidel,

Did you get my message that they have never been informed they are back on our property tax legal team? In fact they

believe their files have been transferred to another firm?

Can you get them back on the team? I believe you previously made that decision.

Our friend asked me to check to see if they were notified, if you recall. I think he is sensitive to it because the former

Congressman's

Thanks.

Best, Mike

Michael F. McClain

Awerkamp & McClain, P.C.

P.O. Box 250

Quincy, IL 62306

Office Phone: 217-224-8606

Office Fax: 217-224-5123
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